Look ahead to the New Year in 2009!

Inclusive Theory and Practice: empowering people with learning disabilities

If you are a practitioner working in empowering ways with people with learning disabilities, then this is a chance to start working towards a Masters qualification with Norah Fry Research Centre.

· Co-tutors with learning disabilities

· You can take one unit only on a stand-alone basis (£550)

· Meet and network with other leading practitioners around the country

· 3-day attendance in Bristol for each unit

· A chance to hear about new research, read and reflect

· Practice or reading-based assignments

You are not too late – yet!   Applications are still being accepted (until the end of October 2008)

First unit is about ‘Inclusive research with disabled people’:

January 7-10th
For more information, see the attached flyer, or contact: 
Dr Val Williams 

The Norah Fry Research Centre, University of Bristol, 3 Priory Road, Bristol BS8 1TX. 
Tel: 0117 3310987. 
email: val.williams@bristol.ac.uk 

